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To mark Victoria Day on Monday, May 22, Seneca Polytechnic will be closed from the end of

business day on Friday, May 19, to the reopening on Tuesday, May 23. The closure includes

Faculty of Continuing Education (FCE) programs, Seneca Libraries and athletic facilities.

The FCE call centre and chat and the Seneca Libraries Ask Us Live services will be available

for posted hours on Saturday, May 20 and Sunday, May 21.

Self-service options offered through The Service Hub are always available.

Access to campus will be permitted on May 20 and May 21.
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